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To: Distribution
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Subject: Center Heads’ Meeting

Following the discussions at the Paris Meeting it is planned, subject to final approval,
to hold a meeting of the Heads of the Nuclear Data Centers at the IAEA in Vienna on

Monday, 31 October and Tuesday, 1 November 1994

to discuss the proposed new document on the objectives and cooperation of the Nuclear Data
Centers Network.

The chosen date follows the IAEA Specialists’ Meeting on the Development of an
International Nuclear Half-life and Cross-section Database, Vienna, 24-28 October 1994.

Distribution:
M.R. Bhat, NNDC NDS: R. Arcilla
N. Tubbs, NEA-DB C.L. Dunford
V.N. Manokhin, CID S. Ganesan
F.E. Chukreev, CAJaD M. Lammer
T. Tendow, RIKEN H.D. Lemmel
V. Varlamov, CDFE - P. Oblozinsky
M. Chiba, JCPRG A. Pashchenko
Zhang Jingshang, IAE-CP O. Schwerer
V. McLane, NNDC H. Wienke

3 spare copies






